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San Lorenzo Valley Water District Board of Directors 

Appoints Rick Moran to the Board  
 
 

August 29, 2019 — BOULDER CREEK, CA — The San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
(SLVWD) Board of Directors has appointed Rick Moran to the Board at the meeting on 
Wednesday, August 28, 2019.   
 
The Board of Directors posted a Notice of Vacancy on the Board July 24, 2019 after the 
resignation of Bill Smallman. This Notice was posted throughout the Valley until August 
21, 2019 pursuant to Government Code §1780. 
 
The appointment of Rick Moran will be for the term ending when the December 2020 
election results are certified. The seat will go to election in November 2020 for a new 
4-year term. 
 
Director Moran, a Ben Lomond resident, is a veteran of the US Navy Submarine 
Service, a retired public school teacher and a lifelong gardener. He continues to serve 
as a Veteran or Foreign Wars in the capacity of Commander and Treasurer. His 
teaching included an outdoor, science-based program and Environmental Science.  As 
a master gardener he won the “Water Smart Garden Contest” for water conservation of 
both home and garden. 
 
Director Moran served on the SLVWD Environmental Committee as a volunteer public 
member in 2016 and 2017 where he was instrumental in the District banning glyphosate 
from all District properties. 
 
 
ABOUT THE SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water District is located in the mountains of northern Santa 
Cruz County. The district serves more than 7,800 metered connections. Established in 
1941, the district supplies water to the communities of Boulder Creek, Brookdale, Ben 
Lomond, Zayante, Scotts Valley, Mañana Woods, Felton and Lompico. For more 
information, visit www.slvwd.com or www.facebook.com/slvwaterdistrict. 
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